From: Marcelo Thompson

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2011 2:52 PM

To: INFSO BEREC

Subject: On Google, Neutrality, and Otherness

Dear Ms.,

| have recently published this piece (http://papers.ssrn.com/sol3/papers.cfm?abstract id=1935328)
and wonder whether it may be of your interest in the context of BEREC's ongoing consultations on

Network Neutrality.

Sincerely,

Marcelo Thompson

Deputy Director, LLM (IT & IP)
Research / Assistant Professor

Faculty of Law, The University of Hong Kong



